From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 10:02 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward gift reporting

Hi Director Berlin,

I wanted to update you on two small gifts that were given to the 43rd Ward office.

3/5: lunch was provided for the Alderman and two staff members at the Sedgwick Stop, located at 1612 N. Sedgwick, the total of which was approximately $40.

3/17: attorney Tom Moore provided our office with cupcakes, which were made available to the public, the value of which was approximately $21.

Please let me know if there is anything more on these I can provide.

Many thanks.

-- 

Matthew Allee
Director of Zoning and Urban Development

Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith
